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R E P 0 R T 

of the 

ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

to the 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

April 6, 1983 

The Administration Committee of the Legislative Council 
met at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 2, 1983 in the Speaker's 
Conference Room to review the bids for the fire alarm system to 
be installed in the State House. Mr. Jack Walters, Director of 
the Department of General Services reported that six bids were 
received and reviewed on Thursday, February 24, 1983. The bids 
were requested for a fire detection and alarm system for the 
State House. The low bid for the entire. project was $136,950. 
The Administration Committee recommends that the Legislative· 
Council approve the project for the installation of the fire 
detection and alarm system in the State House at a cost of 
$136,950. 

Respectfully submi~ted,· 

REPRESENTATIVE JOHN CONNORS 
Chairman 
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